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Letter from the
President
First, let me thank you for being a loyal member-owner of
your credit union. I am proud to be part of a credit union
that supports the communities we have the privilege of
serving. Hopefully you had an opportunity to stop by our
annual car show back in August. Due to the tremendous
turnout and support from our sponsors and members, we
were able to provide a record donation to our friends at
the Licking County Humane Society. 

Now that the autumn season is upon us, it may be time to
fall into a vehicle loan or consolidate debt with our fixed
rate credit card. I would encourage you to take a look at
our new digital and mobile application. You can now
apply, receive a decision, and close on a vehicle, personal,
or credit card application all in the comfort of your home.
In the next few months, we will be expanding the system to
allow you to open additional deposit accounts and even
allow potential members to join the credit union.

If I can be of service to you, please do not hesitate to
contact me at csimmons@hopewellfcu.org. I hope you
have a wonderful fall season!
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LCHS Donation
With the help of our Sponsors, community
members and the HFCU Staff; we had a very
successful Car Show in August. We had over 70
cars register. Poppy’s Roadside Diner provided
food for the event. And the Licking County
Humane Society brought some of their
available dogs to our event to meet everyone.
Last month we had the chance to donate $4,200
to LCHS. This donation helps them to rescue
over 1500 animals each year! They were very
thankful for all of the love and support from
the community at our Car Show!

Chris Simmons awarding the CEO award at the Car Show.

mailto:csimmons@hopewellfcu.org


Meet Webb
Financial Group

Refer a Friend
Share your love for Hopewell FCU with your
friends and family! If you refer a friend to open an
account at Hopewell, existing members can receive
$50.00! For more information on how to refer
friends and the terms visit www.hopewellfcu.org

Mark Your Calendars

Holiday Club Dispersed ----------  Oct 15th
Veteran’s Day (CLOSED) ----------  Nov 11th
Thanksgiving (CLOSED) ---------- Nov 23rd

 

United Way Fundraiser
The staff at Hopewell FCU  had a month long
fundraiser to benefit the United Way of Licking
County. Staff put together raffle baskets for
members to participate in. We had a bake sale twice
a week where baked goods were made by staff or
donated from local bakeries. As a reward for hitting
our goal, the HFCU president/CEO Chris, let staff
“pie” him in the face. We had a great time raising
money for a great cause!


